
 

 

March 2, 2023 

Re:  HB 2869 

FR: Paula Carder, PhD, Director 

 

Oregon’s long-term care system has since the 1980s been recognized as a national model. During 
that time, the state’s population has aged and become more racially and culturally diverse, and 
the economic, housing, healthcare, technological and workforce sectors have changed 
significantly. Reviewing the programs and services overseen by the Aging and People with 
Disabilities division of ODHS, given these and other changes, is recommended.   


